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THE GILLIONVILLE 

CAMPUS 

STAFF COUNCIL  

INVITES  

THE UNIVERSITY 

COMMUNITY  

TO VOLUNTEER 

FMI CONTACT:  
Dorea Hardy  

(229) 317-6956 

dorea.hardy@asurams.edu 

Chair of Special Projects  

& Development 

SUPPORTING 
 

 

 

How many volunteers does it take to make a difference? 

Just one—YOU! Let’s make a difference by cleaning up the 

litter and showcasing the true beauty of our community.  

Gillionville Campus Staff Council is volunteering for our 

community, what about you? 

Please meet us in front of the “A” building to pick up your 

cleaning materials.  

   WHEN 

   April 21, 2017 

   12:00pm—1:00pm 

 

   WHERE 

   Gillionville Road between Westover     

   and Magnolia  
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